
 

ENDANGERED PERSON ADVISORY 
 
For further information please contact:     St. Louis County Police Department 
636-529-8210 
October 8, 2025 
 
EMPHASIS:  Endangered Person Advisory 
 
State of Missouri Endangered Person Advisory 
 
The St. Louis County Police Department has issued an Endangered Person Advisory for a missing person 
incident that occurred at 12533 Bennington Place, St. Louis, MO at 3:00 P.M. on October 7, 2025. 
 
Missing Is: 
Nathan Duhr a white male, age 35 
 
The endangered missing person: 
Nathan Duhr is a white male, age 35, height 6'1", 160 lbs, bald, hazel eyes, with a scar on right side of head, 
tattoo on back of neck, wearing a red shirt, tan cargo shorts, socks. 
 
Brief circumstances regarding the Endangered Missing Person incident   
 
Duhr was last seen at the Liquor Express. He has previously made suicidal statements.  
Anyone seeing the missing person or anyone having any information related to the endangered missing 
person should immediately dial 911 to contact the nearest law enforcement agency or call the St. Louis 
County Police Department at 636-529-8210.  
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